
Music Medley  2024/2025 season 
Friends of the Dearborn Symphony  

Sunday, April 6, 2025 @ 3:00 p.m. 
First Presbyterian Church of Dearborn, 600 N. Brady 

Dr. Timothy Huth, organist 
Timothy Huth grew up in Fostoria OH and began his organ/liturgical 

musical career playing Masses in 5th grade.  He has a BA in Philosophy 
from St Meinrad Seminary College in Indiana, and earned both Masters 

and Doctorate in Organ Performance from the University of Michigan.   Tim 
has played in Germany, France, Spain, Mexico and throughout North 

America.  A former Organist at the First Presbyterian Church of Dearborn, 
 Timothy is currently Organist of the First Congregational church of Ann 

Arbor. He is also Sub-Dean of the Ann Arbor Chapter of the American Guild 
of Organists. Tim is a certified massage therapist, specializing in stress 

reduction, performance enhancement and recovery from injury.

followed by a reception and a chance to meet the musicians. 
$25 or $20 for Friends of the Dearborn Symphony members 

$125 for the Season, $100 for Friends of the Dearborn Symphony members
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